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To: All U.S. Postal Service Suppliers 
 

You are receiving this newsletter from the Postal Service as you have registered your interest to do 
business with the Postal Service or your email address is on file as a point of contact for a current or past 

contract. Please share this newsletter with your colleagues within your company as it contains important 

supplier related information about the Postal Service. 

 

2023 Supplier Performance Awards 
2022 Performance Winners 

 
 



 

On May 22, 2023, during the National Postal Forum the USPS recognized 12 suppliers for their 
outstanding efforts during 2022. The Supplier Performance Awards program places an emphasis on 
recognizing suppliers who were involved in Supply Chain Management (SCM) successes that have “truly 
made a difference” in helping the Postal Service achieve positive bottom-line savings, increase revenue 
or performance results, and have consistently exhibited a collaborative business relationship with the 
USPS. Award recipients were recognized in five categories: 

Supplier Performance Awards 
Accenture Federal Services, HPI Federal LLC, Mail Management Services, MDI 

Roth Brothers Roofing Inc., Victory Packaging 

 
Supplier Excellence Awards 

AJR Trucking Inc, Cellmark Inc., Chicago Tag & Label, Inc., Sealed Air Corporation 
 

Supplier Sustainability Excellence Award 

Pratt Retail Specialties LLC 
 

 
Supplier Diversity Award 

World Wide Technology Holding Co. Inc. 
 
 

Postal Supplier Council Excellence Award 

- Pratt Retail Specialties LLC 
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ARE YOU REGISTERED TO DO BUSINESS WITH THE 
U.S. POSTAL SERVICE? 

 
All suppliers interested in doing business with the U.S. Postal Service should register their company in the Postal Service 
Supplier Registration system. 

 
For more information, please go to  http://about.usps.com/suppliers/becoming/registration.htm 

 
Save and Grow with the USPS® Loyalty Program 

 
The U.S Postal Service has introduced USPS® Loyalty, a new program designed to reward small businesses and frequent 
users of Click-N-Ship with incentives for dollars spent on Priority Mail® and Priority Mail Express. To learn more about the 
USPS Loyalty Program go to https://www.usps.com/business/loyalty.htm?utm 

 
Or contact USPSLoyaltyProgram@usps.com for questions or assistance. 

 
 
 

CONTACT US! 
 

We value your questions and feedback to this newsletter. Please feel free to reply to this message with your feedback or 
mail to: 

 
U.S. Postal Service 
Supply Management Communications 
475 L’Enfant Plaza, SW, Room 1100 
Washington, DC 20260-6201 

If you prefer not to receive future issues of re:supply from the U.S. Postal Service, click SMCommunications@usps.gov 
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